From:
Subiject:
Date:
To:

Cc:

Keith Carver keith@studiocarver.co.uk

Re: 106 King Henry's Road - Update
21 April 2020 at 12:18
Jonathan Berman jonathanbermanlondon@gmail.com, lan Braidman ian@braidman.co.uk, Sau Kwok saukwok5@gmail.com
, Charles Rudgard charles@rudgard.com, Charles Rudgard rudgardcharles@gmail.com, kate woods
katewoods2@hotmail.com
Steve Adams steve.adams@camden.gov.uk, Simon, Tom (Councillor) Tom.Simon@camden.gov.uk,
Porritt, Luisa (Councillor) Luisa.Porritt@camden.gov.uk, James Gray james.gray @karrada.com, Phil Hudson
phil.hudson@karrada.com

Dear All,

| hope everyone is keeping well and at the very least enjoying the the sunny weather and time together with your familes.

| wanted to get in touch to provide an update regarding works at 106 King Henry's Road. As before Gidon and Debra don't want
to make the works at their house an inconvenience to you all during such difficult times. In light of the goverment extending the
lock down for a further 3 weeks they have agreed to push the start date back on construction till Monday May 18th. We will
continue to monitor the situation closely and be back in touch should anything change.

Wishing you and your families my very best,

Warmest regards,

Keith

STUDIOCARVER

020 7096 1257
www.studiocarver.co.uk
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On Fri, Mar 27, 2020 at 3:14 PM Keith Carver <keith@studiocarver.co.uk> wrote:
Dear All,

| hope everyone is managing okay during such challenging times.

| wanted to get in touch with you all to provide an update regarding works at King Henry’s Road. In light of everything that is
unfolding around us - and the recent lock down of London, Debra and Gidon will be postponing the start on site. They are very
mindful that everyone is currently at home during the day and they do not want to subject you to a live construction site during
these difficult times.

We have penciled in May 5th as a tentative start date. We will be monitoring the situation closely between now and then.
Should anything change | will be back in touch.

Wishing you and your families my very best.
Warmest regards,

Keith
STUDIOCARVER

020 7096 1257
www.studiocarver.co.uk
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